
Southmont Inducts Junior Beta Club Members 

On Wednesday, October 27, 2021, Southmont Elementary School celebrated the induction of the newest 

members of our Junior Beta Club.  Junior Beta Club sponsors, Mrs. Jenny O’Hara and Mrs. Brooke Andrews, 

organized an outdoor ceremony that invited families back to campus to celebrate. This was a wonderful 

experience that has been missed by all!  

During this ceremony, 31 new members were inducted into the Junior Beta Club, bringing Southmont’s 

total to 34 members this year.  Kennedie Welborn was inducted as the Junior Beta Club’s president for 

the 2021-2022 school year. Ms. Welborn is currently a 5th grader and did a wonderful job addressing the 

members during the ceremony.   

The Junior Beta Club will collaboratively plan and complete service projects this year. Mrs. O’Hara and 

Mrs. Andrews will provide instruction centered around the four pillars of Beta Club: Service, Character, 

Leadership, and Achievement. 


